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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Monday, August 1, 2016 10:13 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: Re: EMD Alert - Columbia Flooding

Thanks.  

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

> On Aug 1, 2016, at 10:04 PM, Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

>  

> EMD reported flooding around the downtown area of Columbia. There are water rescues ongoing. Numerous streets 

are flooding. Gills Creek is cresting and is about a foot away from the bridge currently.  

>  

> No state assistance has been requested.  

>  

> More updates to follow.  

>  

> Sent from my iPhone 


